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Salisbury, North Carolina 

June 4-10, 2008 

 

 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

PRESENT:    Mayor Susan W. Kluttz, Presiding; Mayor Pro Tem Paul B. Woodson,  

  Councilman Mark N.  Lewis and City Clerk Myra Heard. 

 

ABSENT:      Councilmen William (Bill) Burgin and William (Pete) Kennedy City  

  Manager David W. Treme; City Attorney F. Rivers Lawther, Jr.; 

 

  

 Members of City Council and a delegation from Salisbury, North Carolina 

departed from the Charlotte International Airport Wednesday, June 4, 2008 at 8:00 p.m. 

to travel to Salisbury, England, Salisbury, North Carolina’s Sister City.  The delegation 

included Mayor Susan W. Kluttz, Mayor Pro Tem Paul B. Woodson and wife Beth, 

Councilman Mark N. Lewis and wife Maria, City Clerk Myra B. Heard and husband Jeff, 

Deputy Police Chief Rory Collins, Management Services Director John Sofley and wife 

Terrie, Parks and Recreation Director Gail Elder White and husband Andy, and Senior 

Planner Janet Gapen and husband Keith.   

 

 The Salisbury delegation attended the Salisbury, England Mayor Making 

ceremony where Mayor Iris Evans was installed as the Mayor of New Sarum, Salisbury, 

England for 2008-2009.  Members of the delegation also participated in a ceremony 

where a directional road sign indicating the mileage to Salisbury, North Carolina was 

unveiled in front of the Salisbury, England Guildhall. 

 

 Members departed Salisbury, England Tuesday, June 10, 2008.    

 

 No action was taken by Council.  

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

        Mayor 

_______________________________________ 

 City Clerk 


